

## International Institute of Municipal Clerks

Professionalism in Local Government through Education

September 5, 2024 Veronica L. King, CMC

Dear Veronica,

As one of your IIMC Region III Directors, I would like to congratulate you on recently earning your **Certified Municipal Clerk** designation. Achieving this milestone requires dedication beyond your normal duties and responsibilities. Receiving your CMC shows your commitment and dedication to continuing education and professional development. Your hard work has paid off and your expertise will undoubtedly make a significant impact in your community.

As you continue your education and involvement in IIMC, I look forward to following your journey towards the next level of certification and professional excellence. I wish you continued success in your career.

Please do not hesitate to call or email me if I can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Lori McWilliams

Lori McWilliams, MPA, MMC Village Clerk, Village of Tequesta IIMC Region 3 Director Imcwilliams@tequesta.org 561-768-0443

J

G I

## Visit us on Facebook at the following pages:

- International Institute of Municipal Clerks—<a href="https://www.facebook.com/itsmyIIMC">https://www.facebook.com/itsmyIIMC</a>
- IIMC Region III—https://www.facebook.com/groups/iimcregion3